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Dusty Larson Internship
The North Park Theological Seminary and the Town and Country commission of the Evangelical Covenant Church have partnered to create an ongoing summer internship program in a rural setting.  

For the seminary student this three month summer intensive will satisfy a semester credit of your Field Ed requirement. For many students from a suburban or urban background, this internship will also serve as a cross cultural experience that will satisfy and better prepare you for a broad life in ministry.  

300 of the 800 Covenant churches are in town and country settings (towns of less than 10,000 people) and it is the goal of the NPTS and Town and Country commission to give students the opportunity to learn and experience what ministry is like there. To learn rural hospitality, to know what it means to belong, to discern what healthy/missional ministry in a rural context is, and under the guidance of the local pastor to participate in all aspects of solo pastoral life: preaching, teaching, community outreach, visitation, leadership, and more.  

For the church, this three month summer intensive will allow your congregation the gift of investing in a student’s life and all the energy and fresh perspective they will bring to your family. We understand for many of our rural congregations the financial burden of having an intern at your church is not a reality. That is why the Town and Country Commission in partnership with the Dusty Larsen scholarship fund have made up to $3000 available to three congregations each year.  

These funds are available by application. The church is responsible to provide housing for the intern and their family. The student is responsible to provide their own transportation and a commitment of at least 12-weeks straight of summer ministry.  

For congregations who wish to apply please fill out the Church Application found on the Commission on town and Country Ministry website found via www.covchurch.org/vitality and submit to John Wenrich, Director of Congregational Vitality in the Department of Church Growth and Evangelism. If you have any questions you can contact John at 847-560-1129, john.wenrich@covchurch.org.
If you are an interested seminary student, please contact: North Park Theological Seminary, Field Education Department, 5149 N. Christiana, Chicago, IL 60625-4895; Fax: 773-244-4959; Dr. Timothy L. Johnson, 773-244-5251, tjohnson2@northpark.edu; Rev. Deborah R. Penny, 773-244-5259, dpenny@northpark.edu 
